Road System
For Prince of
Wales Island-

Alaska - Commissioner . of
"Highways Walter B. Parker ‘and
Southeastern District Engineer
Warren . Wild have completed. an
inspection tour of some parts of
Prince. of Wales Island west of
Ketchikan, ‘seeking additional
datg for incorporation into the
long-range road construction|
.program for theisland. * "
‘“We drove the ‘existing road
from Hollis to Harris River to
Craig, toured the route from
Klawock to Thorne Bay,and flew
the proposed route from the Cross
Island ‘Highway. to Hydaburg,”
said Commissioner Parker. *‘While
there are some problems, there is
nothing serious enough to make
the proposed road system
' unfeasible.””

IThe long-range pro calls for
completion . of the Cross Island
. Highway from Hollis to Klawock
and Craig, and construction of a
new link from Hydaburg to the:
Cross lslandHlylway LAY



